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Buildings are listed so that they can be cared for and protected and to ensure that their special

features are not unwittingly altered or destroyed. 





Building regulations do not allow unsightly exterior pipe work as it is not in keeping with the original

façade, and the alternative option of drilling through existing floors to fit internal soil stacks is

restricted if it affects the aesthetics and originality of a listed dwelling. 





Lack of toilet (http://www.saniflo.co.uk/newsdesk) and bathroom facilities is a major problem in most old

buildings (http://www.saniflo.co.uk/newsdesk). The invention of small bore macerator pumping systems by

Saniflo over 30 years ago has done much to assist the modernisation and enhancement of such buildings.

The Saniflo discharges waste and water vertically or horizontally from a WC through small-bore 22mm pipe

work to a remote soil system.





Saniflo’s great advantage is that you don’t have to rely on gravity plumbing to the soil stack or

sewer. The products success in overcoming bathroom-plumbing obstacles has lead to an extended range to

accommodate kitchen and utility environments almost anywhere. 





Saniflo -A perfect solution to the preservation of our Heritage.


For details on listed building projects using Saniflo products visit





www.saniflo.co.uk/newsdesk





For further information please contact





Saniflo Ltd., 


Howard House, 


The Runway,


South Ruislip, 


Middx., HA4 6SE 





Tel: 020 8842 0033 


Fax: 020 8842 1671 
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